24 December 1944
Somewhere in France
Hello:
Since it's been some time since I've heard from you,
I thought that perhaps it was beceuse you didn't have my
rddresse
S80==--== here it is:
0-1167012
824th Te Be Bne Hqge Cos
A, P. Oe # 758
¢/o Postmaster, Mew York, Ne Ye
I would sure like to hear some news about the school,
about people I kmow, and about the facultye
As for myself, I am "Somewhere In Framce", and have
been for some times Censorship regulations forbid my seying
too much mores
But, please keep me in mind, and send me the latest

gossipe

Respectfully,

o s

HERBSRT Je GULLIVER
1st Lt. Fe A.



